
(@) 
PRESIDENT OF THE GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

26 November 2024 

Excellency, 

Further to my letter dated 7 November 2024, regarding an informal plenary 

meeting of the General Assembly to hear a briefing from Assistant Secretary- 

General Robert Piper, Special Adviser of the Secretary-General on Solutions to 

Internal Displacement, I have the honour to inform you that the meeting has been 

rescheduled to Monday, 2 December 2024, in the afternoon, immediately following 

the conclusion of the Assembly’s consideration of the reports of the First Committee, 

in the General Assembly Hall. 

For further information, your Office may contact Aron Miszlivetz 

(aron.miszlivetz@un.org) Adviser at the Human Rights and Humanitarian Affairs 

Team of my Office. 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 
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